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May 1, 2023 

 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. E-2, Sub 1288 – Duke Energy Progress, LLC’s Proposed 
Deviation of Approved, New 230 kV Transmission Line in Chatham County, 
North Carolina 

 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

On April 28, 2022, pursuant to Commission Rule R8-62(d), Duke Energy Progress, 
LLC (DEP), filed a written summary with the Commission explaining a proposed deviation 
from the approved Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Convenience and 
Necessity (Certificate) that was previously approved by the Commission on September 
13, 2022. The Public Staff has reviewed DEP’s summary and filing and agrees that the 
proposed deviation does not require any amendments to DEP’s certificate or additional 
customer notice.  

 
      Sincerely, 
 

      Electronically submitted 
      /s/ Thomas J. Felling 
      Staff Attorney 
      Thomas.Felling@psncuc.nc.gov 
 
 
cc:  Parties of Record 
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